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Dear Jason McGuire, 

Please see below a description of the amendment requested for CanTreatCOVID. 

Changes to Recruitment Materials:

Appendix 4.3- Recruitment Poster has been revised to provide clarity on the inclusion criteria and participation in the study as well as integrate the plain language recommendations of patient partners.
Appendix 4.3a - Social Media Posts and Accounts has been added to post information about the study participation on social media posts and graphics.
Appendix 4.3b - Recruitment Poster 2 has been added which can be used together with Poster 1, to increase the visibility of the study and raise awareness about its objectives and potential benefits
Appendix 4.3g - Email to companies has been added to be included in internal communications of partner organizations related to COVID-19 and inform them about the study.
Appendix 4.3h - Recruitment email has been added to be used by the study team to share the project with their networks and outreach to communities.
Appendix 4.3i - Outreach from Workplace Health COVID-19 Team has been added to reach Unity Health Toronto staff who reported to test positive for COVID-19 and inform them about the study.
Appendix 4.3j - Recruitment video script has been added to briefly explain the study process to potential participants and the public.
Appendix 4.3k - Recruitment Poster 3 has been added which can be used together with Posters 1 and 2, to increase the visibility of the study and raise awareness about its objectives and potential benefits


Sincerely, 

Andrew D. Pinto, MD CCFP FRCPC MSc
Principal Investigator
